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on Sunday **ONE OF THE GUARDIAN'S 100 BEST BOOKS OF THE 21st CENTURY**
Caramelo Sandra Cisneros 2013-04-30 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • Every year, Ceyala
“Lala” Reyes' family—aunts, uncles, mothers, fathers, and Lala's six older
brothers—packs up three cars and, in a wild ride, drive from Chicago to the Little
Grandfather and Awful Grandmother's house in Mexico City for the summer. From the
celebrated bestselling author of The House on Mango Street and winner of the 2019
PEN/Nabokov Award for Achievement in International Literature. Struggling to find
a voice above the boom of her brothers and to understand her place on this side of
the border and that, Lala is a shrewd observer of family life. But when she starts
telling the Awful Grandmother's life story, seeking clues to how she got to be so
awful, grandmother accuses Lala of exaggerating. Soon, a multigenerational family
narrative turns into a whirlwind exploration of storytelling, lies, and life. Like
the cherished rebozo, or shawl, that has been passed down through generations of
Reyes women, Caramelo is alive with the vibrations of history, family, and love.
From the winner of the 2019 PEN/Nabokov Award for Achievement in International
Literature.
Arabian Jazz Diana Abu-Jaber 2003 Jordanian immigrant Matussem Ramoud and his two
daughters live in a poor, mostly white town in upstate New York, where "ethnics"
are few and far between, in this story about the individual search for self and
for home. A first novel. Reprint.
The Complete Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2007-10-30 Here, in one volume: Marjane
Satrapi's best-selling, internationally acclaimed graphic memoir of growing up as
a girl in revolutionary Iran. • "That Satrapi chose to tell her remarkable story
as a gorgeous comic book makes it totally unique and indispensable" —TIME
Persepolis is the story of Satrapi's unforgettable childhood and coming of age
within a large and loving family in Tehran during the Islamic Revolution; of the
contradictions between private life and public life in a country plagued by
political upheaval; of her high school years in Vienna facing the trials of
adolescence far from her family; of her homecoming—both sweet and terrible; and,
finally, of her self-imposed exile from her beloved homeland. It is the chronicle
of a girlhood and adolescence at once outrageous and familiar, a young life
entwined with the history of her country yet filled with the universal trials and
joys of growing up. Edgy, searingly observant, and candid, often heartbreaking but
threaded throughout with raw humor and hard-earned wisdom—Persepolis is a stunning
work from one of the most highly regarded, singularly talented graphic artists at
work today.
A Child's Life and Other Stories Phoebe Gloeckner 2000 A collection of sexually
graphic cartoons depicting child sexual abuse, and other sexually related topics.
Dinner with Persephone Patricia Storace 2011-10-19 A New York Times Notable Book

Searching for Hassan Terence Ward 2020-03-10 This “astonishing and deeply
poignant” (The Washington Post) memoir of one man’s search for a beloved family
friend explores the depth of Iranian culture and the sweep of its history, and
transcends today’s news headlines to remind us of the humanity that connects us
all. Growing up in Tehran in the 1960s, Terence Ward and his brothers were watched
over by Hassan, the family’s cook, housekeeper, and cultural guide. After an
absence of thirty years and much turmoil in Iran, Ward embarks on a quixotic
pilgrimage with his family in search of their lost friend. However, as they set
out on this improbable quest with no address or phone number, their only hope lies
in their mother’s small black and white photograph taken decades before. Crossing
the vast landscape of ancient Persia, Ward interweaves its incredibly rich past,
while exploring modern Iran’s deep conflicts with its Arab neighbors and our
current administration. Searching for Hassan puts a human face on the longsuffering people of the Middle East with this inspirational story of an American
family who came to love and admire Iran and its culture through their deep
affection for its people. The journey answers the question, “How far would you go
for a friend?” Including a revised preface and epilogue, this new and updated
edition continues to demonstrate that Searching for Hassan is as relevant and
timely as ever in shaping conversations and ways of thinking about different
cultures both in the US and around the world.
The Clash of Fundamentalisms Tariq Ali 2003-04-17 Depicts the author's viewpoint
about the warring Muslim and Christian "fundamentalist" nations post-September 11,
drawing conclusions on American ideologies and promoting a new enlightenment for
the 21st century.
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2003 Wise, often funny, sometimes heartbreaking,
Persepolis tells the story of Marjane Satrapi's life in Tehran from the ages of
six to fourteen, years that saw the overthrow of the Shah's regime, the triumph of
the Islamic Revolution and the devastating effects of war with Iraq. The
intelligent and outspoken child of radical Marxists, and the great-grandaughter of
Iran's last emperor, Satrapi bears witness to a childhood uniquely entwined with
the history of her country. Persepolis paints an unforgettable portrait of daily
life in Iran and of the bewildering contradictions between home life and public
life. Amidst the tragedy, Marjane's child's eye view adds immediacy and humour,
and her story of a childhood at once outrageous and ordinary, beset by the
unthinkable and yet buffered by an extraordinary and loving family, is immensely
moving. It is also very beautiful; Satrapi's drawings have the power of the very
best woodcuts. 'The magic of Marjane Satrapi's work is that it can condense a
whole country's tragedy into one poignant, funny scene after another' Independent
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of the Year "Full of insights, marvelously entertaining . . . haunting and
beautifully written." --The New York Review of Books "I lived in Athens, at the
intersection of a prostitute and a saint." So begins Patricia Storace's
astonishing memoir of her year in Greece. Mixing affection with detachment,
rapture with clarity, this American poet perfectly evokes a country delicately
balanced between East and West. Whether she is interpreting Hellenic dream books,
pop songs, and soap operas, describing breathtakingly beautiful beaches and
archaic villages, or braving the crush at a saint's tomb, Storace, winner of the
Whiting Award, rewards the reader with informed and sensual insights into Greece's
soul. She sees how the country's pride in its past coexists with profound doubts
about its place in the modern world. She discovers a world in which past and
present engage in a passionate dialogue. Stylish, funny, and erudite, Dinner with
Persephone is travel writing elevated to a fine art--and the best book of its kind
since Henry Miller's The Colossus of Maroussi. "Splendid. Storace's account of a
year in Greece combines past and present, legend and fact, in an unusual and
delightful whole. " --Atlantic Monthly
Dark Roots Cate Kennedy 2008-02-12 “Heartbreakingly detailed . . . vibrant—and
vital” prize-winning stories by an Australian contributor to The New Yorker
(Entertainment Weekly). In this “coolly exact . . . sharp, evocative and often
poetic” collection of award-winning short fiction, Cate Kennedy daringly travels
to the deepest depths of the human psyche to explore the collision between
simmering inner lives, the cold outside world, and the hidden motivations that
propel us all to act (The New York Times Book Review). Kennedy captures entire
lives, expertly documenting the risks and compromises made in both forging and
escaping relationships. Her “17 standout stories” are populated by people on the
brink: whether it’s a woman floundering with her own loss and emotional immobility
as her lover lies in a coma; a neglected wife who cannot convince her husband of
the truth about his two brutish, shamelessly libidinous friends; or a married
woman who comes to realize that her too-tight wedding ring isn’t the only thing
that’s stuck in her relationship (Elle). Each character must make a choice and
none is without consequence—even the smallest decisions have the power to destroy
or renew, to recover and relinquish. Devastating, evocative, richly comic, and
“full of provocative messages, tantalizingly revealed”, Dark Roots deftly unveils
the traumas that incite us to desperate measures and the coincidences that drive
our lives (O, The Oprah Magazine). “With an effortless talent for the comic and
the chilling, Cate Kennedy has crafted stories that are sly, seductive, and
surprising. A standout debut” (Alicia Erian, author of Towelhead).
How to Carry Water Lucille Clifton 2020 "A series of poems drawn from various
collections published throughout the 40-year career of American poet Lucille
Clifton"-Bitter Fruit Saʻādat Ḥasan Manṭo 2008 The most widely read and the most translated
writer in Urdu, Saadat Hasan Manto constantly challenged the hypocrisy and sham
morality of civilized society.
The Complete MAUS Art Spiegelman 2011 Maus I: A Survivor's Tale and Maus II - the
complete story of Vladek Spiegelman and his wife, living and surviving in Hitler's
Europe. By addressing the horror of the Holocaust through cartoons, the author
captures the everyday reality of fear and is able to explore the guilt, relief and
extraordinary sensation of survival - and how the children of survivors are in
their own way affected by the trials of their parents. A contemporary classic of
immeasurable significance.
Kari Amruta Patil 2016-02-10 They were inseparable - until the day they jumped.
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Ruth, saved by safety nets, leaves the city. Kari, saved by a sewer, crawls back
into the fray of living. With Angel, Lazarus, and the girls of Crystal Palace
forming the chorus to her song, she explores the dark heart of smog city loneliness, sewers, sleeper success, death - and the memory of her absentee Other.
Sensuously illustrated and livened by wry commentaries on life and love, Kari
gives a new voice to graphic fiction in India.
Persian Historiography Charles Melville 2012-01-27 Persian literature is the jewel
in the crown of Persian culture. It has profoundly influenced the literatures of
Ottoman Turkey, Muslim India and Turkic Central Asia and been a source of
inspiration for Goethe, Emerson, Matthew Arnold and Jorge Luis Borges among
others. Yet Persian literature has never received the attention it truly deserves.
"A History of Persian Literature" answers this need and offers a new,
comprehensive and detailed history of its subject. This 18-volume, authoritative
survey reflects the stature and significance of Persian literature as the single
most important accomplishment of the Iranian experience. It includes extensive,
revealing examples with contributions by prominent scholars who bring a fresh
critical approach to bear on this important topic. In this volume the Editors
offer an indispensable overview of Persian literature's long and rich
historiography. Highlighting the central themes and ideas which inform historical
writing, "Persian Historiography" will be an indispensable source for the
historiographical traditions of Iran and the essential guide to the subject.
The Sigh Marjane Satrapi 2011-12-07 From the author of Persepolis, comes this
illustrated fairy tale. Rose is one of three daughters of a rich merchant who
always brings gifts for his girls from the market. One day Rose asks for the seed
of a blue bean, but he fails to find one for her. She lets out a sigh in
resignation, and her sigh attracts the Sigh, a mysterious being that brings the
seed she desired to the merchant. But every debt has to be paid, and every gift
has a price, and the Sigh returns a year later to take the merchant's daughter to
a secret and distant palace.
Palestine Joe Sacco 2001 Uses a comic book format to shed light on the complex and
emotionally-charged situation of Palestinian Arabs, exploring the lives of Israeli
soldiers, Palestinian refugees, and children in the Occupied Territories.
One Hundred Demons Lynda Barry 2002 A collection of twenty comic strips celebrates
the Buddhist challenge to overcome one hundred demons in a lifetime with such
offerings as "Dancing," "Dogs," and "Magic," which follow the author's
misadventures with adolescence, family, and relationships.
Safe Area Goražde Joe Sacco 2007 In late 1995 and early 1996, cartoonist/reporter
Joe Sacco travelled four times to Gorazde, a UN-designated safe area during the
Bosnian War, which had teetered on the brink of obliteration for three and a half
years. Still surrounded by Bosnian Serb forces, the mainly Muslim people of
Gorazde had endured heavy attacks and severe privation to hang on to their town
while the rest of Eastern Bosnia was brutally 'cleansed' of its non-Serb
population. But as much as SAFE AREA GORAZDE is an account of a terrible siege, it
presents a snapshot of people who were slowly letting themselves believe that a
war was ending and that they had survived. Since it was first published in 2000,
SAFE AREA GORAZDE has been recognized as one of the absolute classics of graphic
non-fiction. We are delighted to publish it in the UK for the first time, to stand
beside Joe Sacco's other books on the Cape list - PALESTINE, THE FIXER and NOTES
FROM A DEFEATIST.
A Rush of Wings Laura E. Weymouth 2021-11-16 For fans of Serpent & Dove and A
House of Salt and Sorrows comes a “transportive and beautiful” (Chloe Gong, New
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York Times bestselling author of These Violent Delights) romantic fantasy about an
untrained witch who must unlock her power to free her brothers from a terrible
curse and save her home. Rowenna Winthrop has always known there’s magic within
her. But though she hears voices on the wind and possesses unusual talents, her
mother Mairead believes Rowenna lacks discipline, and refuses to teach her the
craft that keeps their Scottish village safe. And when Mairead dies a sinister
death, it seems Rowenna’s only chance to grow into her power has died with her.
Then, on a fateful, storm-tossed night, Rowenna rescues a handsome stranger named
Gawen from a shipwreck, and her mother miraculously returns from the dead. Or so
it appears. The resurrected Mairead is nothing like the old one. To hide her new
monstrous nature, she turns Rowenna’s brothers and Gawen into swans and robs
Rowenna of her voice. Forced to flee, Rowenna travels to the city of Inverness to
find a way to break the curse. But monsters take many forms, and in Inverness,
Rowenna is soon caught in a web of strangers who want to use her raw magic for
their own gain. If she wishes to save herself and the people she loves most,
Rowenna will have to take her fate into her own hands and unlock the power that
has evaded her for so long.
They Called Us Enemy - Expanded Edition George Takei 2020-08-26 The New York Times
bestselling graphic memoir from actor/author/activist George Takei returns in a
deluxe edition with 16 pages of bonus material! Experience the forces that shaped
an American icon -- and America itself -- in this gripping tale of courage,
country, loyalty, and love. George Takei has captured hearts and minds worldwide
with his magnetic performances, sharp wit, and outspoken commitment to equal
rights. But long before he braved new frontiers in STAR TREK, he woke up as a
four-year-old boy to find his own birth country at war with his father's -- and
their entire family forced from their home into an uncertain future. In 1942, at
the order of President Franklin D. Roosevelt, every person of Japanese descent on
the west coast was rounded up and shipped to one of ten "relocation centers,"
hundreds or thousands of miles from home, where they would be held for years under
armed guard. THEY CALLED US ENEMY is Takei's firsthand account of those years
behind barbed wire, the terrors and small joys of childhood in the shadow of
legalized racism, his mother's hard choices, his father's tested faith in
democracy, and the way those experiences planted the seeds for his astonishing
future. What does it mean to be American? Who gets to decide? George Takei joins
cowriters Justin Eisinger & Steven Scott and artist Harmony Becker for the journey
of a lifetime.
Picturing Childhood Mark Heimermann 2017-03-01 Comics and childhood have had a
richly intertwined history for nearly a century. From Richard Outcault’s Yellow
Kid, Winsor McCay’s Little Nemo, and Harold Gray’s Little Orphan Annie to Hergé’s
Tintin (Belgium), José Escobar’s Zipi and Zape (Spain), and Wilhelm Busch’s Max
and Moritz (Germany), iconic child characters have given both kids and adults not
only hours of entertainment but also an important vehicle for exploring children’s
lives and the sometimes challenging realities that surround them. Bringing
together comic studies and childhood studies, this pioneering collection of essays
provides the first wide-ranging account of how children and childhood, as well as
the larger cultural forces behind their representations, have been depicted in
comics from the 1930s to the present. The authors address issues such as how
comics reflect a spectrum of cultural values concerning children, sometimes even
resisting dominant cultural constructions of childhood; how sensitive social
issues, such as racial discrimination or the construction and enforcement of
gender roles, can be explored in comics through the use of child characters; and
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the ways in which comics use children as metaphors for other issues or concerns.
Specific topics discussed in the book include diversity and inclusiveness in
Little Audrey comics of the 1950s and 1960s, the fetishization of adolescent girls
in Japanese manga, the use of children to build national unity in Finnish wartime
comics, and how the animal/child hybrids in Sweet Tooth act as a metaphor for
commodification.
Persepolis 2 Marjane Satrapi 2008-05-09 The great-granddaughter of Iran's last
emperor and the daughter of ardent Marxists continues her description of growing
up in Tehran, a country plagued by political upheaval and vast contradictions
between public and private life, in a memoir told in the form of a graphic novel.
Reprint. 50,000 first printing.
Women of Sand and Myrrh Hanan al-Shaykh 2013-04-10 A powerful and moving novel, by
the Arab worlds leading woman novelist, about four women coping with the insular,
oppressive society of an unnamed desert state.
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2004 Originally published to wide critical acclaim in
France, where it elicited comparisons to Art Spiegelman's Maus, Persepolis is
Marjane Satrapi's wise, funny, and heartbreaking memoir of growing up in Iran
during the Islamic Revolution. In powerful black-and-white comic strip images,
Satrapi tells the story of her life in Tehran from ages six to fourteen, years
that saw the overthrow of the Shah's regime, the triumph of the Islamic
Revolution, and the devastating effects of war with Iraq.
Hole in My Life Jack Gantos 2002-03-26 Becoming a writer the hard way In the
summer of 1971, Jack Gantos was an aspiring writer looking for adventure, cash for
college tuition, and a way out of a dead-end job. For ten thousand dollars, he
recklessly agreed to help sail a sixty-foot yacht loaded with a ton of hashish
from the Virgin Islands to New York City, where he and his partners sold the drug
until federal agents caught up with them. For his part in the conspiracy, Gantos
was sentenced to serve up to six years in prison. In Hole in My Life, this
prizewinning author of over thirty books for young people confronts the period of
struggle and confinement that marked the end of his own youth. On the surface, the
narrative tumbles from one crazed moment to the next as Gantos pieces together the
story of his restless final year of high school, his short-lived career as a
criminal, and his time in prison. But running just beneath the action is the story
of how Gantos – once he was locked up in a small, yellow-walled cell – moved from
wanting to be a writer to writing, and how dedicating himself more fully to the
thing he most wanted to do helped him endure and ultimately overcome the worst
experience of his life. This title has Common Core connections. Hole in My Life is
a 2003 Bank Street - Best Children's Book of the Year.
"Kill The Black One First" Michael Fuller 2019-02-07 'Absorbing... revealing and
affecting. There are pleasures here, and lessons to be learnt, whatever colour you
are' - The Sunday Times 'Michael Fuller is an extraordinary man with a remarkable
and interesting story' - Helen Mirren A story about race, identity, belonging and
displacement, "Kill the Black One First" is the memoir from Michael Fuller Britain's first ever black Chief Constable, whose childhood in care and career in
policing is not only a stark representation of race relations in the UK, but also
a unique morality tale of how humanity deals with life's unfairness. Hoping to
tackle injustice and create change from within, Michael joined the police force.
There, he experienced racism and inequality, from colleagues shouting racist
insults, to the Brixton Riots where 'Kill the black one first!' was yelled from
the crowds. Determined, despite everything, not to turn and walk away, he rose
through the ranks and made his way to the very top. "Kill the Black One First" is
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an unflinching account of a life in policing during a tumultuous period, and how
one man set out, against the odds, to try and belong.
Monsters Are Afraid of the Moon Marjane Satrapi 2007-02-01 Marie is fed-up. She
has simply had enough of the frightful monsters pestering her at night. After a
lot of thought, Marie comes up with a brilliant plan - to steal the moon and hang
it in her room. But, while she might have solved her own problem, absolute chaos
has now broken out elsewhere. What can she do?
Persepolis Donald Newton Wilber 1989 Looks at the excavations on this ancient site
and provides information on the people who lived there.
English Linguistics Thomas Herbst 2010 The book introduces the reader to the
central areas of English linguistics. The main sections are: the English language
and linguistics - sounds - meaning-carrying units - sentences: models of grammar meaning - utterances - variation. Notably, the book is written from a foreign
student's perspective of the English language, i.e. aspects relevant to foreign
language teaching receive particular attention. A great deal of emphasis is put on
the insights to be gained from the analysis of corpora, especially with respect to
the idiomatic character of language (idiom principle, valency approach). In
addition, the text offers basic facts about the history of the language and
elaborates on the differences between British and American English. The author
demonstrates that a linguistic fact can usually be described in more than one way.
To this end, each section contains a chapter written for beginners providing a
broad outline and introducing the basic terminology. The remaining chapters in
each section highlight linguistic facts in more detail and give an idea of how
particular theories account for them. The book can be used both from the first
semester onwards and as perfect study aid for final B.A.-examinations.
Fun Home Alison Bechdel 2021-11-11 DISCOVER the BESTSELLING GRAPHIC MEMOIR behind
the 2019 Olivier Award nominated musical. 'A sapphic graphic treat' The Times A
moving and darkly humorous family tale, pitch-perfectly illustrated with Alison
Bechdel's gothic drawings. If you liked Marjane Satrapi's Persepolis you'll love
this. Meet Alison's father, a historic preservation expert and obsessive restorer
of the family's Victorian home, a third-generation funeral home director, a highschool English teacher, an icily distant parent, and a closeted homosexual who, as
it turns out, is involved with his male students and the family babysitter. When
Alison comes out as homosexual herself in late adolescence, the denouement is
swift, graphic, and redemptive. Interweaving between childhood memories, college
life and present day, and through narrative that is equally heartbreaking and
fiercely funny, Alison looks back on her complex relationship with her father and
finds they had more in common than she ever knew. 'A groundbreaking masterpiece'
The Independent 'A finely woven blend of yearning and euphoric fantasy' Evening
Standard **ONE OF THE GUARDIAN'S 100 BEST BOOKS OF THE 21st CENTURY**
Summary of "Educated" By Tara Westover - Free book by QuickRead.com QuickRead Want
more free books like this? Download our app for free at
https://www.QuickRead.com/App and get access to hundreds of free book and
audiobook summaries. The captivating memoir of a woman who grew up isolated from
society, abused by her family, and despite zero childhood education, she broke the
restraints of her father’s twisted worldly views and earned her Ph.D. at Cambridge
and Harvard University. Born on a rural farm in Idaho to strict Mormon parents,
Tara Westover spent her childhood and teen years working in her father’s junkyard
and helping her mother create herbal medicine while attending a small, devout
church. Tara’s parents were skeptical of public education, medical institutions,
and the government’s role in the lives of its citizens. This skepticism led to
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their self-sufficient lifestyle, homeschooling their children and even tending to
serious burns and injuries with herbal remedies. Plagued with physical and
emotional violence, Tara’s household became a space filled with turmoil and
brutality. As Tara grew older, she gained a curiosity about the world beyond her
family and set out to receive higher education. Going against her father’s wishes,
Tara attended Brigham Young University, a Mormon college in Utah, and eventually
went on to study at Cambridge University and complete a fellowship at Harvard. As
Tara continued her education, her home life became more abusive and violent,
eventually forcing her to make the difficult decision to choose between her family
and education.
Munnu: A Boy From Kashmir Malik Sajad 2015-06-18 A beautifully drawn graphic novel
that illuminates the conflicted land of Kashmir, through a young boy’s childhood.
Embroideries Marjane Satrapi 2010-07-06 From the bestselling author of Persepolis
comes this humorous and enlightening look at the sex lives of Iranian women.
Embroideries gathers together Marjane's tough-talking grandmother, stoic mother,
glamorous and eccentric aunt and their friends and neighbours for an afternoon of
tea-drinking and talk. Naturally, the subject turns to loves, sex and vagaries of
men...
Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2003-04-29 BEST SELLER • A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK
• Wise, funny, and heartbreaking, Persepolis is Marjane Satrapi’s acclaimed
graphic memoir of growing up in Iran during the Islamic Revolution. “A wholly
original achievement.... Satrapi evokes herself and her schoolmates coming of age
in a world of protests and disappearances.... A stark, shocking impact.” —The New
York Times: "The 50 Best Memoirs of the Past 50 Years" In powerful black-and-white
comic strip images, Satrapi tells the coming-of-age story of her life in Tehran
from ages six to fourteen, years that saw the overthrow of the Shah’s regime, the
triumph of the Islamic Revolution, and the devastating effects of war with Iraq.
The intelligent and outspoken only child of committed Marxists and the greatgranddaughter of one of Iran’s last emperors, Marjane bears witness to a childhood
uniquely entwined with the history of her country. Persepolis paints an
unforgettable portrait of daily life in Iran and of the bewildering contradictions
between home life and public life. Marjane’s child’s-eye view of dethroned
emperors, state-sanctioned whippings, and heroes of the revolution allows us to
learn as she does the history of this fascinating country and of her own
extraordinary family. Intensely personal, profoundly political, and wholly
original, Persepolis is at once a story of growing up and a reminder of the human
cost of war and political repression. It shows how we carry on, with laughter and
tears, in the face of absurdity. And, finally, it introduces us to an irresistible
little girl with whom we cannot help but fall in love.
Teaching Comics and Graphic Narratives Lan Dong 2012 "The essays in this
collection discuss how comics and graphic narratives can be useful primary texts
and learning tools in college and university classes across different disciplines.
The book brings together discussions among teacher-scholars to advancethe
scholarship on teaching comics and graphic narratives--and provides scholars with
useful references, critical approaches, and particular case studies"--Provided by
publisher.
The Autograph Man Zadie Smith 2003-05-22 The Autograph Man is Zadie Smith's
whirlwind tour of celebrity and our fame-obsessed times. Following one Alex-Li
Tandem - a twenty-something, Chinese-Jewish autograph dealer turned on by sex,
drugs and organised religion - it takes in London and New York, love and death,
fathers and sons, as Alex tries to discover how a piece of paper can bring him
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closer to his heart's desire. Exposing our misconceptions about our idols - about
ourselves - Zadie Smith delivers a brilliant, unforgettable tale about who we are
and what we really want to be. 'A glorious concoction written by our most
beguiling and original prose-wizard' Independent on Sunday 'A brilliant comedy
with a tantalising throb of mystic philosophy underneath' Philip Hensher, Books of
the Year, Spectator 'A pleasure from the first page to the last' Evening Standard
'Intellectually agile ... ecstatic inventiveness' Time 'A classic' Spectator
'Genuinely funny and entertaining' Guardian 'Vibrant, highly imaginative' Jewish
Chronicle 'Full of irony, humour, the search for love and the fear of death . . .
a touching, thoughtful, deeply felt rite-of-passage novel' Sunday Telegraph
The Complete Persepolis Marjane Satrapi 2011-04-01
Epileptic David B 2006 The Most Acclaimed European Graphic Novel Of The Last Ten
Years, Epileptic Is David B.'S Story Of His Brother'S Battle With Epilepsy - But
It Turns Into A Penetrating And Sometimes Lacerating Self- Examination On The
Author'S Part, As He Delves Into His Own Complex Emotions And His Family'S
Troubled History, As Well As His Own Youthful Fantasy Life. Particularly Pointed
Is His Description Of The Family Journey From One Attempted Cure To Another,
Including Acupuncture, Spiritualism And Macrobiotics. David B.'S Drawing Is
Utterly Extraordinary, Balancing Literal Representation And Expressionist
Psychological Distortion.
My Sister, Guard Your Veil; My Brother, Guard Your Eyes Lila Azam Zanganeh
2006-04-01 In the first anthology of its kind, Lila Azam Zanganeh argues that
although Iran looms large in the American imagination, it is grossly
misunderstood-seen either as the third pillar of Bush's infamous "axis of evil" or
as a nation teeming with youths clamoring for revolution. This collection
showcases the real scope and complexity of Iran through the work of a stellar
group of contributors-including Azar Nafisi and with original art by Marjane
Satrapi. Their collective goal is to counter the many existing cultural and
political clichés about Iran. Some of the pieces concern feminism, sexuality, or
eroticism under the Islamic Republic; others are unorthodox political testimonies
or about race and religion. Almost all these contributors have broken artistic and
cultural taboos in their work. Journalist Reza Aslan, author of No God But God,
explains why Iran is not a theocracy but, rather, a "mullahcracy." Mehrangiz Kar,
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a lawyer and human rights activist who was jailed in Iran and is currently a
fellow at Harvard's Kennedy School of Government, argues that the Iranian
Revolution actually engendered the birth of feminism in Iran. Journalist Azadeh
Moaveni reveals the underground parties and sex culture in Tehran, while Gelareh
Asayesh, author of Saffron Sky, writes poignantly on why Iranians are not
considered white in America, even though they think they are. Poet and writer
Naghmeh Zarbafian expounds on the surreal experience of reading censored books in
Iran, while Roya Hakakian, author of Journey from the Land of No: A Girlhood
Caught in Revolutionary Iran, recalls the happy days of Iranian Jews. With a
sharp, incisive introduction by Lila Azam Zanganeh, this diverse collection will
alter what you thought you knew about Iran. "My Sister, Guard Your Veil; My
Brother, Guard Your Eyes aims to corrode fixed ideas and turns cultural and
political clichés on their heads . . . Iranians themselves live in a complex and
schizophrenic reality, at a surreal crossroads between political Islam and
satellite television, massive national oil revenues, and searing social
inequalities."--From the Introduction by Lila Azam Zanganeh Contributors include:
Azar Nafisi, author of the best-selling Reading Lolita in Tehran, Marjane Satrapi,
author of Persepolis, Shirin Neshat, internationally acclaimed visual artist,
Abbas Kiarostami, award-winning filmmaker of Taste of Cherry, Shohreh Aghdashloo,
Oscar nominee for House of Sand and Fog, Azadeh Moaveni, author of Lipstick Jihad
The Memory Of Running Ron McLarty 2012-03-01 Smithson Ide's life so far has led
him nowhere. He's 43 years old, weighs 279 pounds, and keeps himself numb with
food and alcohol. His only emotional ties are to his parents and to the memory of
his older sister, Bethany, who has been missing for 20 years. Then his parents die
in a car crash and he learns of Bethany's death in LA County. Suddenly there isn't
enough beer in the world to keep Smithy from his feelings. Drunk and bereft, he
takes his old Raleigh bicycle and starts cycling. Once he starts, he can't stop
and then he's riding across America to recover his sister. Along the way he meets
all sorts of people who help or hinder him. He hears the confession of a priest,
he rescues a boy from a snow storm, he has a gun pointed in his face, he's hit by
a truck and helps a man dying of AIDS. Smithy's ride is an extraordinary quest, to
rediscover the past and memories of Bethany, but it's also his journey back to
life.
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